The Good Shepherd

Roman Catholic Diocese of Leeds | Registered Charity No. 249404 Royal Fold, New Road, Mytholmroyd, HX7 5EA

> Parish Priest: Fr Larkin | Telephone: 01422 832085 Email: pp.thegoodshepherd@dioceseofleeds.org.uk

Website www.dioceseofleeds.org.uk Facebook: The Good Shepherd

Website: www.thegoodshepherd.org.uk Safeguarding: psr.jtalbot@dioceseofleeds.org.uk

Sunday 27th + TWENTY-FIRST SUNDAY Parish Mass Book Vol 2 p120f

Sunday 27 Aug	9.30 am	TWENTY-FIRST SUNDAY	Alice Redmond [A]	GOOD SHEPHERD CHURCH
Monday 28 Aug		St Augustine, Bishop and Doctor of the Church		
Tuesday 29 Aug		The Passion of St John the Baptist, Martyr		
Wednesday 30 Aug	NO MASS TODAY	Ss Margaret Clitherow, Anne Line and Margaret Ward, Martyrs		GOOD SHEPHERD CHURCH
Thursday 31 Aug		St Aidan, Bishop and the Saints of Lindisfarne		
Friday 01 Sep		Weekday		
Saturday 02 Sep	NO MASS TODAY	Saturday Mass of Our Lady		GOOD SHEPHERD CHURCH
Sunday 03 Sep	9.30 am	TWENTY-SECOND SUNDAY	Missa pro populo	GOOD SHEPHERD CHURCH

Sacred Heart & St. Patrick Bolton Brow, Sowerby Bridge HX6 2BA

Holy Mass |Tuesday & Friday 9.30am | Thursday 7.30pm | Saturday vigil 5.30pm |Sunday 11.00am|

PARISH NEWSLETTER Please submit notices (by Wednesday 8pm) - to Fr Larkin by email at pp.thegoodshepherd@dioceseofleeds.org.uk

PARISH WEEKLY OFFERING

13/08/2023 Week 20 - total £90.10 - Candles £10.10

20/08/2023 Week 21 - total £46.00

BANKED: 21 AUG £45.00

Average monthly standing orders £2,075 (approx. £478 per week)

The Parish bank details are HSBC Bank PLC Account name: Good Shepherd Mytholmroyd

|Sort Code 40-27-15 | Account No. 21023209

PLEASE KEEP IN MIND - NO MASS - Wednesday 30 August & Saturday 02 September

Also, ROAD CLOSED - New Road Bridge -

Saturday 2 September - Sunday 3 September -

Coming from Halifax - ample parking at either the Surgery or Russell Dean car parks
Coming from Hebden - parking at the Community Centre or drive round past the Centre to
Cragg Road at the old Fire Station

QUIZ NIGHT – pencil in a date for your diaries **Friday 22 September 2023 6pm**. Another quiz night is being arranged for after the holidays with scintillating questions by your one and only quiz master Jo. So, get swotting up on your general knowledge and rebus puzzles! Tea, coffee, juice, and supper will be served. Ticket price £5 per person or £10 per family (2 adults + 2 children or 1 adult + 3 children). Bring your own booze. Virtual tickets can be purchased from Julie & Jo after Mass.

RAFFLE FOR VALLEY COMMUNITY MEALS Thank you everyone for your support in buying raffle tickets for Valley Community Meals last week. A total of £118.60 was raised- which is amazing and will buy about a month's worth of meals for the lovely people who come along on a Monday evening for good food and company. There are 2 unclaimed prizes behind the bar, if they're not claimed then I will open the chocolates for people to enjoy with their tea/coffee after Mass in a few weeks time. Jo

THE UNIVERSE CATHOLIC WEEKLY is back in print as well as online.

To subscribe for the paper to be sent direct to your home please contact michelle.jones@universecatholicweekly.co.uk or 07436 617650

FLOWER ROTA 27 August Liz Redmond, 03 September Liz McLaughlin, 10 September Mary Harwood, 17 September Vacant, 24 September Doris Moorhead. As there are several vacant spaces on the rota, we are asking for more people to join the rota to donate towards the cost of flowers. If you can help, please contact Doris Moorhead either at church or on 01422 842931. Thank you.

ASK YOUR MP TO STOP ABORTION UP TO BIRTH The abortion lobby is running a campaign to fully 'decriminalise' abortion, which would introduce abortion up to birth! Right To Life UK has launched an easy-to-use tool on its website which makes it simple for you to send an email to your MP asking them to oppose the introduction of abortion up to birth. Please visit www.righttolife.org.uk/noabortionuptobirth to contact your MP now.

LUNCHEON CLUB SUMMER re-opens on the 06 September 2023

FOOTSTEPS. Meet again Sunday September 03, 2023

SAFEGUARDING Julie Talbot has taken on the role of safeguarding for the parish, her contact email: psr.jtalbot@dioceseofleeds.org.uk this diocesan email address is for parish safeguarding only. Julie has a copy of the parish DBS list for audit.

Everyone shares the responsibility for safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of the young and vulnerable within the Catholic Church. By taking a proactive approach and fostering a culture of vigilance and accountability, we aim to provide a safe environment

where individuals can flourish and be protected from harm. Julie Talbot is available to provide advice, support whenever it is needed along with Safeguarding Administrator diocese of Leeds—Joanne Clark |Tel: 0113 261 8046

MARCH FOR LIFE Please join us for the March for Life in London on Saturday 02 September. A minibus will depart from Hinsley Hall, Leeds at 6.30am, following 6am Mass in the Chapel. Returning approximately 9.45pm. Please contact Kate on 07505 767415 if you would like to book a seat. Full details of the day at https://www.marchforlife.co.uk.

MOUNT ST JOSEPH'S IRISH NIGHT Saturday 23 September, 7:30pm, Little Sisters of the Poor, Headingley. Ceilidh, Irish Stew, Bar, Raffle. Tickets £15 from reception (0113 2784101).

PRO-LIFE PILGRIMAGE, OSMOTHERLEY Saturday 07 October. Bus from St. Walburga's, Shipley 8.45am, St. Augustine's, Harehills 9.30am and St. Theresa's, Crossgates 9.45am, or meet outside the Village Store, 11am. Prayers in Reparation for the Sanctity of Human Life will be prayed on the way to the Shrine. Transport available if unable to walk. Please bring a picnic lunch. Holy Hour 2pm, Vigil Mass 3pm. For further details/booking, contact Kate on 07505 767415.

SHIRLEY thanks everyone very much for the good wishes and prayers conveyed in the Get-Well card and is doing all she can to make a full recovery.